
 

 

Dear Editor, 

Greetings. Initially, we didn’t think that Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate is 

mandatory to submit.  Our project has no funds to maintain the editing service. As an invited 

review, we can only proceed if you allow us with taking the editing service.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

Dr. Arafat  


